
The HPR committee met at the Parkway meeting room on Wednesday, February 12. The 

meeting started at 7: 06 P.M. 

In attendance were; Benu Bhargava, Carlos Garcia, 

Robert Griesbach, Rob Heckman, Tony Palm, and David Barrie 

Absent were; Debi, Aaron and Steve 

Residents present - No residents present 

 

The Committee discussed the purchase of an electric pole hedge trimmer vs a gasoline small 

limb tree trimmer. The Committee decided to purchase an electric pole hedge trimmer, with 

extension. 

Mike (PMP) will purchase for HPR Committee 

The Committee wanted to know when the damage to HPR would be repaired? 

Will find out from Mike (PMP)and report back to the Committee.  

Two very large trees fell over the Eagle trail and into the stream. 

Discussion on leaving the trees--there is a "walk around " for the residents, to continue walking 

the Eagle trail. The Committee unanimously agreed to this decision. 

There are some smaller trees on the Eagle trail and the Deer trail- project we can cut them and 

make the trails clear, this Sunday. 

Boy Scout Troop 956 requested and received Committee approval to camp out overnight in 

HPR. They volunteered for a "project'. 

The Committee suggested "clean-up of trash" on the gravel road and the trails. Mr. Jeremy 

LaFrancois is the Assistant Scout Master in charge of this event. 

The Committee agreed we need more gravel in HPR for the wet spots. Will contact Mike (PMP) 

for a delivery date. Funding to come out of reserves. 

The next meeting will be at Parkway meeting room on Wednesday, March 11, at 7 PM. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:33 PM 

 


